
March 15, 1979

Dr. Elliot Porter 
Route 4 
Box 33
Sante Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Dr. Porter:

It was quite a thrill for me to talk to you on the phone. I have 
been a fan of yours for many years. My first Sierra book was yours 
on Glenn Canyon—and I still cherish it and look through it frequently 
for inspiration.

I wrote the article on Landscape Photography in the Encyclopedia of 
Practical Photography, and plugged canyons as one of the types of 
landscape subjects. I enclose a copy of the volume in case you're 
interested.

I found copies of various instructions on the use of KODAK E-3 Chemicals 
for processing the E-3 EKTACHROME Films you exposed in Hawaii. I hope 
you are able to get the chemicals soon and have no difficulty processing 
the films.

Frank is still on antibiotics to clear up the pneumonia, and is having 
considerable discomfort where they operated on his hip. We don't 
really expect him back to work until sometime in May, but he may 
fool us.

I was in the Santa Fe area for a few days years ago, and would certainly 
like to get there again. I took a number of pictures at the Chimayo 
Mission, and one of them is in volume 13 of the Encyclopedia. It is 
in stereo, but unfortunately the fellow who made the halftones didn't 
see the need to reproduce both views, so he reproduced the same view 
twice—which doesn't give much stereo effect.

Again, good luck with,, your processing.

Cordially,

W. Arthur Ychsqtg 
Technical Editor
Professional § Finishing Publications
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